Dear Parents and Carers,

We are thrilled to announce that we will soon be part of the Queens
Park community and are excited to welcome your children to our
summer holiday clubs! Our aim is to provide a fun, inclusive, and safe
environment for all children to enjoy.

Our experienced staff are dedicated to creating a welcoming
atmosphere, where your children can thrive. We will offer a choice of
sessions based at Queens Park School, including a 9-3 and 8-5 option
to accommodate working parents. We will have a range of activities
planned for your children to choose from, all with different themes to
keep their imagination alive.

As an Ofsted registered provider, we accept TFC payments and
childcare vouchers, we also offer sibling discounts. We are proud to
be providers for the HAF scheme, offering free spaces to children who
receive free school meals and will have HAF spaces available on all
dates. More details will follow very shortly.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel
free to visit our website, find us on Facebook or Instagram, or contact
us at info@vimcamps.com. We'd love to hear from you!

We look forward to meeting your children and providing them with a
fun and enriching experience at our clubs.

Warm regards,

Donna and Seb
vimcamps
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